
Subsequent to your Note dated 04 June 2022 on the aforementioned 
subject, please find below, comments from the Government of Mauritius. 

  
"Mauritius has been consistently stating that the respect of international law is the 
cornerstone for a peaceful, prosperous and inclusive world. International law is universal and 
indivisible. Mauritius has consistently stressed on the necessity to eliminate all nuclear 
weapons and weapons of mass destruction, and the expansion of the Security Council to be 
more democratic and representative.'' 
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